
1 June 2021: An artistic workshop marking the Children's Day will take place in Cahul 

The aim of the event is to mark the Children's Day through drawing activity with children, 

teachers of the School of Fine Arts for Children from Cahul, but also with their parents. 

William Massolin, the Head of the Council of Europe Office in Chisinau, and the 

representatives of the School of Fine Arts for Children from Cahul will deliver welcome 

addresses (15.00), which will be followed by the presentation of the hotline "Child's Phone" 

116 111, where children could call and receive help and councelling. Children will learn more 

about protection measures against abuse and the need to report such cases. 

At 15.50 over 40 children of different ages from the School of Fine Arts for Children from Cahul 

will participate in an artistic workshop of drawing with chalk int the Square ”Horelor” of the 

town Cahul. Children will be guided by teachers of the School of Fine Arts. At the end of the 

activities, children will be given gifts: supplies, balloons, sweets, information materials. 

The event will be organiszed as part of the project "Combating violence against children in the 

Republic of Moldova", which is implemented by the Council of Europe Office in Chisinau. The 

project aims to inform society in general and children in particular about the risks of child 

abuse, including in the digital environment, and to increase the effectiveness of the child 

protection system against child abuse. 

All interested media representatives are invited to the event. 

All public health restrictions regarding the prevention and spread of COVID-19 pandemic will 

be respected during the event. 


